
 

Greetings! I hope everyone is staying healthy as we enter the final stretch of
the summer season. Hopefully everyone was able to enjoy some of what
summer had to offer in spite of this being a much different summer than we
are used to.

We have some exciting news! We have a *NEW* website and membership
applications and renewals can now be done online! We hope you will take a
few minutes to check it out here.

The Board continues to work on setting some events for the coming months
however, we recognize that things are still uncertain and are being flexible
with our planning. That said, we do plan to offer a virtual opportunity for
some CLE credits in the fall. Stay tuned for details.  

Thank you for your continued membership and support. Stay well!

 

Emily P. Bishop, Esquire
HCBA President 2020-2021

http://www.henricobar.org

